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The Arts Council of Indianapolis is the lead arts advocacy and services organization for central Indiana.
Our mission is to foster meaningful engagement in the arts by nurturing a culture where artists and arts
organizations can thrive. As part of our mission, we own and operate the Indianapolis Artsgarden, an
iconic arts and cultural venue in the heart of downtown. The Artsgarden hosts more than 300 free public
performances annually. In addition, private rental events held in the Artsgarden help to support the
organization’s nonprofit mission.

The health and safety of staff, artists, guests, and visitors is our top priority. The Arts Council of
Indianapolis, including the Indianapolis Artsgarden, is adhering to all COVID-19 public health guidelines
issued by federal, state, and local officials reflected in our safety plan which includes the following
components. Arts Council management is evaluating each requirement on a real-time basis. When
changes are implemented, Arts Council and Artsgarden leadership will share updates on its website and
directly with artists and event partners.

Artsgarden Guests / Event Attendee Guidelines
The Arts Council of Indianapolis kindly requests your support by adhering to the following protocols to
protect the health and safety of all who visit and attend events in the Indianapolis Artsgarden:

e All attendees, regardless of vaccination status, are recommended to wear a mask
covering their nose and mouth at ALL times, except when eating or drinking. Masks will
be provided for guests who do not bring their own.

e Please stay home if you are feeling unwell or if you have been exposed to someone who
is feeling ill.

e Social distancing is encouraged where possible.

® Please continue regular handwashing and hand sanitizing.


http://www.indyarts.org

